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 We are waiting for the next round of OEI participants to be invited.  BC is on the short 
list for that. 

 The OEI is doing a good job of making it more or less seamless for students to take 
courses through the exchange. 

 As we move closer to participation in the OEI exchange, the A.T. Dept. will provide some 
forums to explain how the Exchange works and to brief campus leadership. 

 The student support services for our online students continue to grow and improve.  We 
have been piloting online tutoring and will continue to pursue equal services for all 
student despite modality. 

 As we bring more courses online, our ability to offer online degrees is moving within 
reach.  We have identified several that are already ready to go or very close, and will be 
developing the SEPs for those online degrees and student resources pages for Spring 
term. 

 The A.T. Dept. will also be working with select faculty to prepare their courses for first 
offerings online. 

 An “Online Students” affinity group should be explored as part of the pathways 
framework. 
 


